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Request Form

Instructions

Complete this form for any new or amended Agenda Planning (AP) Request. Each request requires the
endorsement of at least three (3) Directors (including the requestor). Directors are limited to a maximum of
fifteen (15) AP requests per calendar year, with no more than two requests made per meeting. AP requests
are non-transferrable to any other Director and any “unused” AP requests shall not be carried over to the
next calendar year. Requests for presentations by individuals or organizations outside of AC Transit are
excluded from the AP request limit.

Prior to making a request, Directors shall make their best effort to discuss the item with the General
Manager, a member of his/her Executive Staff or appropriate Board Officer in advance of the Board meeting
at which the request will be made.

AP Request Forms are due to the District Secretary no later than 5:00 p.m. on the Wednesday one week
prior to the scheduled Board meeting in order for the form to be included in the agenda packet. Email
completed forms to districtsecretary@actransit.org

Information
Directors Name Director Peeples Meeting Date the AP 08/10/2022
Request will be presented:
This Request is: [@] New Include in the GMs Report: [CJYes [E]1No
[1 Amended
Type: [ Action [Z] Briefing Expected Staff Report Due

Date (if known):
Discussed w/ GM, [E]Yes [ No
Board Officer or
Exec Team Member:

Iltem Description (Please be thorough. Attach additional information if needed.)

Early on, Foothill had some fires in Proterra buses. They were blamed on poor build quality and | heard that Proterra
has implemented hardware and software solutions to prevent them from happening again. | just sent around a report
of a New Flyer BEB that burned at SPTA in Philadelphia. | have since learned of a BEB that burned at RATP in Paris (I
think it was a Mercedes E-Citaro, but I'm not sure). (The video of the RATP fire is quite dramatic.)

| know that staff is investigating this issue. Once they have finished, | think the Board should know what they find
out. Staff should take as long as they need to do the investigation and report.

On a related matter, AC learned from VTA's mistakes and when it first introduced hydrogen fuel cell electric buses it
did trainings for all of the fire departments in whose territories the buses would run (we should consider doing
refreshers). We should think about doing that for large capacity lithium ion battery buses and there staff should let us
know their thoughts.



Purpose

To make the Board knowledgeable about a potential issue with our ZEBs. We have the Sandia report on the H2 fuel
cell electric buses. Would be good to have something on the BEBs.

Also, if we decide to do fire department trainings, the Board should be involved in letting local electeds in whose
jurisdictions the trainings are going to take place that AC is providing that service.

What will be accomplished/desired outcome

Report and possible training for local fire departments.

For Office Use Only

Information on requested additions by Board Members:

Concurrence By: [ Beckles [J Walsh [E Ortiz [ McCalley ] Shaw [2] Young [E] Peeples

Tracking Number (if applicable): CP-22-4
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